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Friday, 24 June 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Class Azul for a weekly attendance of 99.68% 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday 27th June, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being 

this week’s achiever. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow James Yellow CJ Verde Lukas Azul Berdnytho  

and 

Bobby 

Red Harriet  Blue Shaun Amarillo Alfie  Morado  

Green Henry  Orange Theo Rosa Teddy Rojo  

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

Year 5 & 6 Residential to York  

This week, some of our year 5 & 6 children have been on the school residential to York. The children 

have been very well accommodated and fed by the YMCA York city centre. They have enjoyed trips 

to York Minster and the Jorvik centre white. They have learnt the story of chocolate, with a visit to a 

chocolate factory. They even went on an archaeological adventure and became trainee diggers 

looking for pieces of buried history. There was also a surprise visit from Mrs Adamson on 

Wednesday. On the way home from their jam-packed week, they stopped off at the National Mining 

Museum, where they discovered what life was like for many of our own fathers, uncles and 

grandfathers working down the mines.  

Here are a selection of photo’s showing the great activities and showing what fun they have had. 

More can be found on the school website, Twitter and Facebook pages. 

I think a long soak in the bath and an early night will be in order for most of them tonight. 
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Hot Weather 

As we have experienced some hot weather this week, it feels like the perfect time to 

remind parents and carers to ensure children have water bottles, hats and suntan lotion 

in school on hot days. Children will re-fill water bottles and re-apply suntan lotion when 

necessary. 

 

 

 

Tilly The Therapy Dog 

As some of you are aware, we had Tilly a therapy dog, come into school to work with 

selected children earlier in the academic year. On Friday 1st July, Tilly will be visiting 

the school again and joining in our whole school assembly. Many children have already 

seen Tilly around school, however, should you have any concerns about your child and 

Tilly, please make a member of staff aware. 

 

 

 

Edgewood Library 

Please be reminded that the Library at Edgewood has re-opened for 2 afternoons a 

week. The library is now open on a Wednesday afternoon between 12.30-4.45pm 

and a Friday afternoon between 12.30-4.30. If you are not a member of the library, 

please come along and join. There are many services that community libraries offer: 

not just the loaning of books. 

 

 

 

American Independence Day 

We have an American Independence Day food themed day on Monday 4th July. You can order this 

meal for your child using your IPayimpact log in. Please see the menu below. Please order before 

Sunday 3rd July. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Glow Worm Festival 

Below, is a flyer with the details of this year’s Glow Worm festival in August should any of 

our families be interested.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 


